March 16, 2015

Wisconsin Supreme Court
16 State Street
Madison, Wisconsin 53703

RE: Discretionary Transfer Rule Public Hearings and Follow UP
Dear Honorable Supreme Court Justices:

We are writing to inquire about the date and time of the upcoming public hearings regarding the Wisconsin
Discretionary Transfer Rule. We are continually asked when and where the public hearings will be held.

We have not heard anything for quite some time, so we thought we would reach out to you to see if there is
anything we can do and/or if there is anything we can provide to you to help with this process.

I respectfully request the contact person and information to be changed to: Linda S. Dallas with a mailing address
of W772 County Road EE, DePere, Wisconsin 54115. Electronic mail communications can be sent to
linda.dallas@mymail.nwtc.edu. My telephone number is (920) 360-0726.

We appreciate your time and assistance.

Respectfully,
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(_Linda S. Dallas



